
MUNICIPAL OFFICE “SOFT OPENING” WITH COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 

The Township of Dorion will be conducting a soft opening of the Municipal Office, on 
Tuesday’s only from 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., effective Tuesday, August 4th, 2020, 
with the following COVID-19 Restrictions: 

Residents are asked to use the Municipal Office Services only if absolutely necessary.  
General enquires will only be dealt with over the phone and not in person.  Please call 
us at (807)- 857-2289. 

The procedure for entering the Municipal office will be as follows: 

 If you wish to visit the office, you MUST CALL AHEAD to arrange a date and 
time. There will be NO EXCEPTIONS - call (807)-857-2289

 EVERYONE entering the building will be required to wear a mask (please bring 
your own mask if available), hand sanitize (a hand sanitizing station will be available 
in the foyer) and complete a COVID -19 Questionnaire, which will be provided by 
Municipal staff.

 Only two (2) people (same household) will be allowed in the building at one time, 
with physical distancing in effect.

 PHYSICAL DISTANCING MARKERS are clearly marked in the foyer.

 Public Washrooms are CLOSED to the Public.

We would like to remind the public that if they have a fever, cough, runny 
nose, sore throat, or shortness of breath that they should not visit the 
Municipal Office. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding at this time. 

DORION TOWNSHIP


